
Subject: FW: 1330 Pico - Lime Press Release
From: Lali DeAztlan <Lali@deaztlangroup.com>
Date: 12/4/18, 12:08 PM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>, 'Debbie Kim'
<debby.kim@lacity.org>
CC: Tony Ricasa <tony.ricasa@lacity.org>, Hugo Ortiz <Hugo.Ortiz@lacity.org>,
Luis Gonzalez <luis.e.gonzalez@lacity.org>

Hola!
Finalizing 3-yr LEASE agreement today with Lime for the 1330 W Pico project space!
FYI, the press release will go out later today.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Lali
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